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News

STEACHER’S MESSAGE
We are beyond excited to meet our new students and

reunite with familiar faces. This year is going to be
filled with laughter, learning, growth, friendship, and
fun. We can't wait to see you on the first day! Please
do not hesitate to reach out if you have questions
through my email listed below. Thank youl

Mrs.Georgewill(cgeorgewill@athlossteloud.org)

Mrs.Stommes (astommes@athlossteloud.org)

IMPORTANT
IMBR%ESA'NT INFORMATION:
¢ A folder will be sent home daily for
August 28th: important mformatwn please endeavor
Open House: 2:45- to check your child’s backpack. Also,
6:00pm send a healthy snack with your child to
September 3rd: Yoy durmg the dag

Open ‘House: 7:00-2:30

September 4th: FIRST
DAY OF SCHOO1




